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January 31, 2013 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE: Withdrawal of Application 

Case No.: 13-0157-EL-REN 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

In reference to 13-0157-EL-REN, Sol Systems has been informed that the customer will not 

be installing a utility grade/revenue grade meter that conforms to ANSI 12.1 which calls for 

an accuracy of +/- 2% accuracy or better.  Because the state requires all systems above 6 

kW to have such a meter, Sol Systems acknowledges that will need to withdraw this 

application and requests that the application be officially withdrawn. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional assistance with this 

matter.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Best, 

 

Anna Noucas 

Associate 

Sol Systems, LLC 
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